
 
From: Anthony Ziehler [mailto:zfossil@att.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 2:14 PM 
To: Gerard Neugebauer <GNeugebauer@cityofgreen.org>; Diane Calta <dcalta@cityofgreen.org>; Chris 
Humphrey <Chumphrey@cityofgreen.org>; Stephen Dyer <sdyer@cityofgreen.org>; Justin Speight 
<jspeight@cityofgreen.org>; Matt Shaughnessy <Mshaughnessy@cityofgreen.org>; Rocco Yeargin 
<Ryeargin@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: Bob Young <byoung@cityofgreen.org>; Barbara Babbitt <Bbabbitt@cityofgreen.org>; Molly 
Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Resolution 2018-R09 
 
Green Leaders, 
 
Thank you for your explanation(s) of the agreement at yesterdays special meeting.  I think the summary 
of the terms, the clarifying questions and comments provided me and other residents with the 
information that we needed to understand the facts.  I support a favorable vote on this resolution at 
tonight’s meeting. 
 
I also applaud the 3 day process that you followed with this resolution.  The process enabled you to 
inform and hear from the residents within the time constraints.  
 
Regards,  
 
Tony 
 
 
Anthony M. Ziehler 
3883 Golden Wood Way 
Uniontown, Ohio 44685-7727 
330.896.9195 
330.283.2951  Cell 
zfossil@att.net 
 
 
NOTICE: This E-mail message (including any file attachment) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged and/or confidential.  If you are not the intended 
recipient; any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received 
this communication in error; please notify the sender immediately by reply E-mail and delete or destroy all copies of 
this message and any file attachment.                      Thank you!  
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